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10 June 2022 
 

Three Little Pigs 

Well done Years 3 & 4 - a great show! 



Diary Dates  

Tue 14 Jun 09:00 - 10:00 Y3 & Y4 

Parents Coffee Morning 

Tue 14 Jun @ pick up - Village Show 

Raffle Ticket Sales in the playground 

Wed 15 Jun KS2 Sports Day 

- Ys 3 & 4 09:00         - Ys 5 & 6 10:30 

Fri 17 Jun 9am KS1 Sports Day 

Fri 17 Jun 10:30am EYFS Sports Day 

Fri 17 Jun Y6 Lego Robotics 

Fri 17 Jun Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Mon 20 Jun Class Photos - Day 1 

Tue 21 Jun 09:00 - 10:00 Y1 & Y2 

Parents Coffee Morning 

Tue 21 Jun Y6 Leavers’ Service @ 

Guildford Cathedral 

Wed 22 Jun Y4 Chinese Dragon 

Workshop 

Wed 22 Jun Class Photos - Day 2 

Fri 24 Jun Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Sat 25 Jun Brass Concert @ CoGS  

Mon 27 Jun Bag2School Collection 

Tue 28 Jun 09:00 - 10:00 EYFS Parents 

Coffee Morning 

Tue 28 Jun Y5 Archery / Assault 

Course 

Wed 29 Jun Y5 to Wildwood 

Thu 30 Jun Y5 Pyrford Camp 

Fri 1 Jul Y5 Breakfast & Team 

Challenge 

Mon 4 & Tue 5 Jul Y3 Activity Days 

Mon 11—Fri 15 Jul Y6 Residential @ 

Osmington Bay 

Tue 12 Jul 10:30-13:00 Singing Picnic 

Fri 15 Jul pm/eve PTA End of Term 

Celebration Event 

Thu 21 Jul Term ends at 12:00 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Good morning.  I promise this newsletter issue won’t be the bumper issue that 

we sent out at the end of last half term.  However, there is always so much 

going on and we like to share what we’ve been up to in the week.   

I hope you all had an enjoyable bank holiday and enjoyed the many Jubilee 

celebrations which took place.  I braved a trip to London and whilst it was 

beyond busy, it felt great to experience normality again and to see people out 

and about enjoying themselves  

We have come back to school facing the challenge of Processionary Oak Moth 

infestation https://www.gov.uk/guidance/managing-oak-processionary-moth-

in-england#what-to-do-if-exposed in a number of trees both on the school 

site, among neighbours and on the cricket field.  Processional Oak moth can 

cause harm to humans, so you will note that some areas of the school grounds 

have either had to be cordoned off or closed completely.  We are having to 

change plans for events which involve using the outdoor areas.  At this stage, 

we are still intending to run sports days and will rope off a section of the 

school field so that everyone is kept safe.  We are working with tree specialists 

and the Forestry Commission and will be guided by their expertise in carrying 

out our risk assessments.   Please be mindful of young children and animals 

near the school site and on public footpaths where signage has been put up to 

alert you of the moths.   

On the theme of bugs, our Reception and Nursery children had a visit by a 

number of minibeasts this week.  The children were keen to learn about all of 

the bugs which were shown to them.   

Year 2 have been out on a science visit this week at the Look Out Discovery 

Centre, where they were actively engaged in a number of science activities as 

well as enjoying a picnic and the play area there.  

A number of our young writers travelled to a local school to participate in a 

writing workshop, spending the day with an author of science fiction.   

Finally, please see overleaf for the list of classes and teachers for next 

year.  We are keen that children know what is happening so that we can best 

prepare them for transition.  We are looking forward to welcoming Miss 

Dennis as a teacher in Year 2.  She has just finished her SCITT training and was 

on placement with us in Year 1 earlier this year. 

Can I also remind you to keep a close eye on the dates section (on the left of 

this page) as there is so much going on during this last half term.  We will keep 

updating this weekly.   

Please note that term dates for 2022-2023 are on the school website and on 

the following page.   

Wishing you a good weekend. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 
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The friends will be running the ever 
popular ice cream sale after school today. 
Ice creams will be available from both 
playgrounds for £1 an item but please can 
we ask that you have the correct change.  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/managing-oak-processionary-moth-in-england#what-to-do-if-exposed
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/managing-oak-processionary-moth-in-england#what-to-do-if-exposed
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Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd September INSET DAYS 

Monday 5th September Term starts for children 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th October HALF TERM 

Monday 31st October INSET DAY 

Thursday 15th December Term ends at 12:00 

Tuesday 3rd January INSET DAY 

Wednesday 4th January Term starts for children 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th February HALF TERM 

Friday 31st March Term ends 

Monday 17th April Term starts 

Monday 1st May BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June HALF TERM 

Monday 5th June INSET DAY 

Friday 21st July Term ends 

Term Dates 2022/23 

Current Class 2021/22 Will move to in 2022/23 Class Teacher in 2022/23 

  YN Squirrels Mrs Hope 

  YR Hazel Mrs Freeman 

  YR Beech Mrs Murray 

YR Beech Y1 Oak Mrs Steen 

YR Hazel Y1 Pine Miss Adams 

Y1 Pine Y2 Hawthorn Mrs Porter 

Y1 Oak Y2 Cedar Miss Dennis 

Y2 Cedar Y3 Elm Mrs Lines 

Y2 Hawthorn Y3 Maple Mrs Gill and Mrs Shardlow 

Y2 Sycamore Y3 Juniper Mrs Booker 

Y3 Elm Y4 Larch Mrs Brockway 

Y3 Maple Y4 Alder Mrs Wright and Mrs Bourne 

Y4 Larch Y5 Willow Miss Daly 

Y4 Alder Y5 Rowan Miss Wilson 

Y5 Willow Y6 Holly Mrs Bull 

Y5 Rowan Y6 Laurel Mrs Gilbey 

THERE ARE A NUMBER OF BREAKFAST 

CLUB & TREETOPS ACCOUNTS WHICH 

ARE OUTSTANDING FROM LAST TERM 

 

PLEASE CHECK THAT YOUR ACCOUNT 

IS IN CREDIT - IF YOU PAY BY CHILD-

CARE/TAX FREE VOUCHERS, PLEASE 

CHECK THAT YOU HAVE INSTRUCTED 

PAYMENT 
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Before half term, we had a busy couple of weeks entering a 

number of sporting tournaments.  I took a Year 5/6 team 

to a Kwik Cricket tournament in Old Woking.  The team 

played really well and came 4th overall.  Then I took a Year 

5/6 girls team to the same tournament - the girls were 

fabulous and came 2nd overall.  In both tournaments, I 

saw some really incredible bowling/fielding and some 

superb batting.  Well done to all those who took part. 

On the Wednesday before half term, our Year 6 football 

team (current Surrey Champions) represented Woking FC 

at the South East Regional Finals.  This tournament was an 

all day event at Bromley FC.  It was a very exciting event 

and the boys played brilliantly!  We won our first two 

matches 1-0, lost our next two matches 1-0, drew 1-1, then won our final match 2-1.  All our points added together meant that 

we came 2nd.  Becoming runners up in the South East Region is an amazing achievement.  We are all very proud of the boys.  

A big well done to Henry, Jack, Jake, Ben, William, Louis, Louie and Charlie.       Mrs Cockle 

Sports Report 

The Reception children loved having the ducklings in their classroom and watching them grow (very quickly).  They have now 

gone back to the farm but these photos will be happy memories for them. 

 

COLLECTION - MONDAY 27TH JUNE 

All profits to Friends of Pyrford Primary School 

 

The collection will take place first thing in the morning so bags can either be brought at drop off on the 

27th or at pick up on Friday 24th.  Please do not bring any earlier than this as we do not have the storage 

space. 

 

  They accept      They do not accept 

  Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing   Duvets & Blankets 

  Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)  Pillows & cushions 

  Handbags & Bags      Carpets, rugs & mats 

  Hats, Scarves, Ties & Belts     Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

  Jewellery      School uniforms (with or without logo) 

  Lingerie       Corporate clothing & workwear 

  Soft toys       Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

  Household linen, curtains, towels 

  Household bedding (sheets, pillow cases & duvet covers) 
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Year 5 Bushcraft 
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Huge congratulations to the Pyrford Penguins who took part in 

the 13-mile sponsored walk for the Alzheimer’s Society at the 

beginning of half term.  They are so grateful to those of you who 

supported them.  They have raised nearly £4,000 and would love 

it if you felt able to take them up to that amount.  The link for 

sponsorship is still open. 

JustGiving. https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?

utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=Pyrf

ordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-

email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931  

https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
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Clubs 

French tutor wanted for La Jolie Ronde extra-curricular clubs!  
Do you speak French and enjoy working with children? Fantastic part-time teaching opportunity 
available in primary schools in the Woking area!  
I have been running my franchise with La Jolie Ronde for over 20 years and have a vacancy for a 
tutor to start teaching in September. Previous teaching experience not essential as full training 
and teaching materials are provided using La Jolie Ronde’s award-winning methodology. 
Various lunchtime and after-school sessions available throughout the week with competitive 
rates of pay. Please contact Ros Shankla for further information on rshankla@ntlworld.com or 
07772 900581.  

 
Year 5 & 6 had a great final cookery club sessions before half term, ending on a high making these delicious treats.  Amazing 
creations - butter icing, fondant and glace icing with multitude sprinkles and glitter. 

 
 



Church News 
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